
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR SUNDAY, MARCH 29, 2015 
 
THERE WILL BE NO WORSHIP FIRST ON EASTER SUNDAY, APRIL 5TH. 
 
THE CHURCH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED TUESDAY, APRIL 7TH AND WEDNESDAY, APRIL 
8TH. 
 
EASTER LILIES!  Honor your loved ones and help beautify the Sanctuary for Easter.  
Plants are $10 each and can be taken home following Easter Morning Worship. Submit 
your dedications on paper dropped in the Sunday offering (clearly marked Easter Lilies), 
by email, phone or snail mail to the church office. Drop your payment in the offering 
(again clearly marked Easter Lilies) or mail your check.     Dedications must be received in 
the office no later than Wednesday, April 1st, and will be listed in a special bulletin 
insert on Easter Sunday.   
 
HOLY WEEK SERVICES 
Maundy Thursday: 7 pm, St. Paul Sanctuary; Community service of Holy Communion 
and Foot  
    Washing (optional) 

Good Friday:  7 pm, Park Avenue Baptist Church Sanctuary; Community Service. 
Easter Sunday:  7 am, Easter Sunrise Service in Oakland Cemetery 

11 am, Easter Morning Worship 
 
REVIVAL!  St. Paul has been invited to participate in a revival service on Sunday, April 
12th, at 3 pm, at Cedar Grove UMC (Bouldercrest Rd, DeKalb County). Pastor Ellen will 
preach and our choir will be singing at this joint service with this historically African 
American congregation.  This is an exciting sharing of a cross-cultural worship service, and 
everyone is encouraged to attend. 
 
ST PAUL YARD SALE! Saturday April 25, 8am-2pm. START COLLECTING YOUR STUFF 
TO DONATE. PLEASE DO NOT DROP OF DONATIONS RANDOMLY. PLEASE DO 
FOLLOW THE SCHEDULE BELOW.  
 
Donation Drop-Off dates/ times:  Saturday 4/18 time 10:00 am – 12:00 pm; and  
                                                 Sunday 4/19 5:00 pm - 7:00 pm.  
 
All donations should be brought to St Paul UMC Youth Room. Volunteers, please contact 
Angela Russell (angela.s.russell@bellsouth.net or 404-775-1630). Volunteers are still 
needed to help tag items and work the day of the sale: www.SignUpGenius.com/
go/30E054FABAD28A13-stpaul  



 

 

WANTED:  A TRUCK OR TRAILER TO BORROW.  Availability can be flexible.  Please 
contact Angela Russell (angela.s.russell@bellsouth.net) if you have a truck or trailer she 
can borrow to pick up yard sale items. 
 
FILL THE ARK FOR LENT  Please remember during  to fill your Ark with loose change 
and return it in the offering marked “for Heifer Project”  each Sunday in Lent.  For more 
information about Heifer International, see http://www.heifer.org/about-heifer/
index.html.  Thanks for your generosity. 
 
USHERS IN PARTICULAR and other worship volunteers are still needed on Sundays.  
Please check http://vols.pt/Wexou2 to sign up where your skills and availability meet. 
 
HANDBELL CHOIR Ringers and Ding-Dongs wanted! We are trying to re-start our hand-
bell choir at St. Paul. If you can read music and would like to be a part of this group, con-
tact Harold Putnam at Harold.putnam@comcast.net.  Rehearsals are Mondays at 7 pm. 
 
ST. PAUL T-SHIRTS FOR SALE  $10, sizes adult S-M-L-XL.  Contact the office. 
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR:   
*Joan Mayer (moving to Bud Terrace for cardiac rehab after surgery) 

  
CAN WE PRAY FOR YOU?  We would like to hear from you if there are any people in 
your lives struggling with faith, finances, health or relationships for whom St. Paul can 
pray. 


